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Dear Praying Friends,                      February 2025 

Greetings from Medellin, Colombia! We hope you all are doing well and I hope you will take the time to 
read this short letter about what God is doing here in Colombia and the future of our ministry in 2025! 

 

Outreach Efforts 

In our outreach efforts we never know who God will put in our path. Several months ago, I met a man 
named Dario who was with his young son in a park. We began talking and I was able to share the 
gospel with him. I have had the privilege to lead a number of people to the Lord here in Colombia, but he 
was the most open and ready for the Gospel that I have met. It was a privilege to lead him to the Lord. 
Also recently, I met a young man named Cristian who was helping people park their cars on a busy 
road. Me and another man from our church began to talk to him, and after many questions and an hour 
and a half of conversation he accepted Christ! 

 

Children’s Bible School 

Back in December we had a Saturday dedicated to a Children’s Bible School There were many 
activities, games, lessons, and prizes. The kids were encouraged to bring visitors to win various prizes 
and we had several visitors. They had a great time but more importantly they heard the Gospel and 
several responded! Please pray for the children here because they ARE the future.  

 

Doors Closing 

As you all know we are attempting to buy property to build a new church building. The last several 
months have been quite frustrating as God seemingly has closed every door that we have tried to go 
through. As of right now we are quite frankly at square one. We have funds to make a purchase, but due 
to some regulations and not being able to find a property that will work within our available funds and the 
regulations we are unable to advance in this project. Please pray that God would give us wisdom and 
discernment. Also, please pray about giving towards this project. We will need funds to build or remodel 
once we make a purchase. Please take time to read the attached letter for more information.  

 

God bless you all, and thank you for your faithful support and prayers. It’s a privilege to be co-laborers 
here in Colombia with you. 

         Jonathan and Ashley Beadles 

         Your Missionaries to Colombia 


